
 

 

June 28, 2024 
 

Cleveland Metroparks Police and Cuyahoga County Prosecutor Release New Images 
of Additional Suspects Connected with Edgewater Shooting 

 

CLEVELAND — Cleveland Metroparks Police Department and Cuyahoga County Prosecutor Michael C. O’Malley have 
made public additional images of suspects connected with a shooting incident at Edgewater Park on June 22, 2024.  
 
Law enforcement is requesting assistance from the public in identifying the individuals involved. 
 
Anyone with information related to the incident and individuals involved is urged to call Crime Stoppers at 216-252-7463. 
Tips may be submitted anonymously. Crime Stoppers is offering up to a $5,000 reward for any information that leads to the 
identification and arrest of the persons responsible for this crime. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Prosecutor Michael C. O’Malley will also be providing a grant to Cleveland Metroparks to augment and enhance technology 
to help prevent future incidents of this type.  
 
The case remains an active investigation. As more details are available, information will be made public. 
 
You can view the photos and download them here.  

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/6iubzimiturylrevz7fog/AMYXQPB6QHSLaTHjxxByMow?rlkey=w8hdwbigokmr40dgfd5fwz6zi&st=un7iqx7a&dl=0

